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On 7th March 2023, a tree plantation drive was undertaken by Department of 
Environmental Science, Government Degree College DH Pora in collaboration with the 
Department of Social Forestry, Jammu and Kashmir Government. Dr. Suhaib Ahmad Bandh, head 
Department of Environmental Science spearheaded the plantation drive alongside the officials of 
Social Forestry Department, faculty members and students of the College. In the plantation drives 
over 300 deodar saplings were planted by the guests, students and faculty members. The important 
part of the initiative was that the students were made aware regarding the importance of trees and 
ill effects of deforestation. Furthermore the students pledged to nurture and manage a plant each 
during the period of their stay in the College.  

 


